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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 24th October the whole school will be taking part in Geography 
Passport Day. 

At Darnhall we recognise that not all children get the opportunity to visit other 
countries and experience different cultures so we have decided to bring the 
experience to them. 

Each class has six countries that they will visit over the year and will spend one 
whole day per half term learning about that country. As part of their learning the 
children will be covering a range of skills and activities one of them could be cooking 
or tasting food. We therefore need your consent for your child to possibly cook or 
taste foods from around the world. 

This is a great opportunity for your child/children to broaden their knowledge of the 
world; learning new languages, music, artists, architecture, festivals and locations to 
name a few and I’m sure you will look forward to learning all about their adventures. 

There is no charge for this day but you will need to go onto the ParentPay 
system to give consent and full medical details as without this information 
your child will be unable to take part. We will use this info to check for 
allergies. 

Thank you for your support 
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